Kirkcaldy High School Rwanda Trip 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]7th – 18th October 2021 (dates TBC)
The KHS Rwanda trip is a once-in-a-lifetime chance to experience an entirely different culture in a country that is very different and very far from home.  It is hugely exciting but also challenging.  Participants come home with many stories to tell and often a different outlook on life.  We will spend a week visiting charity projects in and around Kigali, the capital of Rwanda and we will spend the second week experiencing Rwandan education at our partner school Groupe Scolaire Bumbogo.  We will also visit a number of sites to learn about the harrowing events of the Genocide Against the Tutsi in 1994 and spend a day on safari in Akagera National Park.  You can find out more about the previous trip on our blog at khsinrwanda.org.uk and/or speak to Dr. Murray, Mrs. Cunningham or any member of the 2019 team.  The cost of the trip is likely to be in the region of £1600 but you will be fundraising to bring this down.  Two free places for students on free school meals are also available.  There are 10 spaces in total.
We would love to have you along.  To apply please fill out the details below.  You may then reach the stage of being interviewed.  You can write more on the back or a separate sheet if you wish.
	Your Name


	Your Tutor class

	Your year group as of October 2021 (S5 or S6)


	Please tell us why you’d like to come on the Rwanda trip.


	Please tell us what you think you will get out of coming on the trip.


	Please tell us your food habits – likes/dislikes etc.


	Please tell us your fundraising ideas to reduce the cost of the trip.

	Please give us ideas of how you could share an experience like this at KHS and in the wider community when you get back.




Thank you!  We will be in touch soon.  We are hoping to have the team in place by the February break and certainly by Easter 2020.
